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Tuesday, 21 February 2023 

World Book Day – Thursday 2nd March  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

On Thursday 2nd March we will be celebrating World Book Day in school.  We will be celebrating with a 

whole school assembly followed by some fun activities in classes.  On this day your child can come to 

school dressed as a book character, or they can come dressed in pyjamas for a bedtime reading theme!  

We have purchased an interactive digital theatre performance of ‘The Incredible Story by The Boy Who 

Didn’t Like Books’ and we will be streaming this in our classrooms.  So that the children can get cosy, sit 

back and enjoy the performance, they may like to bring a small pillow or cushion.  Your child should 

already have received their World Book Day token, which can be exchanged for one of this year’s World 

Book Day books in a wide range of participating bookshops and supermarkets. 

Many Thanks, 

Miss Hislop 

English Lead 
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